
Saturday, August 9th @ 10:30 AM 
Dawson UMC Parking Lot  

Food, Prizes, Water Games, Moonwalk, & More Fun! 

AUGUST 2014

Please contact Shirley, Dulcie, or Sheryl if you are able to help.



You can now get a digital copy of this 
newsletter on our webpage at:!

http://www.dawsonumc.org/Newsletter.htm!!
Also, we will keep an archive of recent  
newsletters so if you would like to look 

back at something from a couple of 
months ago you will be able to find is here.

New Entry Door Project!!
     We have almost reached our goal and !
 are close to being able to order the new  !
 entry doors for the education building !

 entrance and the sanctuary entrance.  If !
 you would like to help with this building!
 project please get your donation to the !

 office or mark it for the Door Project and !
 put in the Sunday offering collection.

Weekly @ 
Dawson!!

Sunday - Sunday School 
@ 9:30 AM!

               Morning 
Worship @ 10:45 AM!
Monday - All Scouts @ 7 

Guess what time it is…

That’s right ..!
It’s time for the choir to kick it!!
We will be singing like we were 
in the shower.  It’s the most fun 

you can have on Wednesday 
evenings.  Please consider 

joining us if you like to sing. !
Our first rehearsal will be 
August the 27th  at 7 PM.

@ 9:30 AM

http://www.dawsonumc.org/Newsletter.htm
http://www.dawsonumc.org/Newsletter.htm


 

CHANGE-4-CHANGE

	 During the month of July the focus   	


 of the Change-4-Change Programs will  	


 be on the school supplies, collecting 	


 change so we can help kids in need with 	


 school supplies  Please show your 	


 support for this ministry by providing a  	


 contribution of your change in the 	


 offering each Sunday.   

Thank you to everyone who helped with 
this years Vacation Bible School!!  It 
takes a tremendous amount of work and 
dedication to get through the week but 
the smiles on the children’s faces make 
it all worth while.  THANKS AGAIN!!!!

Box Tops & Labels …Make a Big Difference!
!
     Every day McCurdy Ministries – our United Methodist mission school in Española, New Mexico – receives Box 
Tops and Campbell’s labels in the mail from around the country. Currently it has 1,565,996 and needs 34,004 more 
Campbell’s labels to purchase a new van. 

     The Principal at McCurdy Charter School sends this Thank You:

The elementary students and staff would like to express our heart-felt gratitude to all the Box Top donors who give so 
generously to McCurdy. Budgets are tight, and costs are high for extras like field trips, visiting artists and specialty 
supplies.  With the Box Tops you so thoughtfully clip, collect and send to us, we can breathe a little easier and make a 
pledge that no matter our students’ economic status or ability to pay, they will have the experiences that make school 
meaningful and bring the world to them.  Thanks so much for keeping us in mind and supporting our dreams and 
aspirations! 

    Please help McCurdy get that van by saving your Campbell’s bar codes and Box Tops for Education.  It’s a simple 
but important gift from your kitchen to our amazing mission north of Santa Fe.  Bring your labels and Box Tops and 
place them in the jar that is on the table in Findley Hall.  Let’s be a part of helping put McCurdy over their goal! !
   Shirley Dieker reminds us to check EVERYTHING for those box tops – not just food.   She found them on 
Avery labels – and there are TWO boxtops on the labels package!	



   Remember 
..if you volunteered to help with 
Children’s Church .. we need you to 
sign up for 1 week a month.  If you 

didn’t and would like to we 
can use your help.  Thank 
you.
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